
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Town of Sedgwick 

 

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Sedgwick will 
hold a public hearing on Thursday, May 20, 2021 

at 7:00 p.m. via conference call 
to hear public comment on the following referendum 

question: 
 

“To see if the town will vote to raise $51,000 for 
additional tuition payments to George Stevens 

Academy for fiscal year 2021-2022.” 
 

 
(To participate: dial  1-844-854-2222 and, when prompted, enter access code 138569#; or 

via the internet: go to FreeConferenceCall.com and enter online meeting ID “selectmen4″. 

If unable to use these methods call, 359-2275 for assistance.) 

 
/s/ 

Michael Sheahan 
 

/s/ 
Robert Publicover 

 
/s/ 

Benjamin Astbury 
 


